Debra ThomEson

From: Alan Murph <alan.murph@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 7:43 AM

To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Opinion on mask mandate in Petersburg
Debbie,

For the meeting tonight please register that Susan and | are not in favor of a mandate that we have to wear
masks in Petersburg.

Thank you,
Alan Murph and Susan Harai



